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Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are really excited about performing our Nativity, The Little Fir Tree, to you!

Your child should now be aware of their role for the Nativity. Please could you provide
a costume for your child following the description below. If you are unable to provide a
costume or are unsure about the description, please do not hesitate to come and talk
to us.

Narrators – Dressed in Christmas style clothes - Christmas jumpers, bright colours,
sparkles!
Fir Trees – Tree outfits would be great but alternatively, black or brown trousers with a
green top.
Woodcutter – A lumberjack style shirt with jeans.
Woodland animals - We need squirrels, owls, foxes and rabbits. Animal costumes of
these would be great but alternatively, brown trousers and a top with some
homemade ears will be fine.
Children - Pyjamas or leggings/trousers and a t-shirt.
Nurses - A doctor or nurse style costume or alternatively a white dress/top and
leggings.

Wise Men – Brightly coloured kings’ outfits; gold, frankincense and myrrh props.

Mary & Joseph – Traditional Nativity costumes would be great. Alternatively, tunic
style outfits with a headdress.

Angels - Angel outfit.



Shepherds – Shepherd Nativity costume with a large stick/staff.

Sheep – Sheep costumes or black leggings and cotton wool stuck to a white T-Shirt.

Your child will be required to wear their costume on the following dates:
Monday 5th December – dress rehearsal to the school
Tuesday 6th December - afternoon performance to parents at 2pm.
Wednesday 7th December - performance to parents at 5pm.
Please can you send your child’s costume into school in a named carrier bag by
Thursday 1st December.

If you have any questions about your child’s costume, their role in the Nativity or the
performances, please speak to your child’s class teacher. A letter containing
information about tickets will be coming soon.

Thank you for your continued support,

The Year 2 team.


